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• Marketing should contact selected warranty gunsmiths 
throughout the country and solicit their assistance 
in the Model Seven correction. Production should 
make available adequate supplies of new trigger 
assemblies. Ilion Research should prepare appropri­
ate instructions for the gunsmiths on how to properly 
install the new trigger assemblies. 

• Marketing should prepare, with the assistance from 
Public Relations and Legal, letters to Remington 
distributors and dealers requesting the return of 
the Model Seven and soliciting their aid in tracing 
gun owners. In addition, letters to gun owners 
requesting the return of the Model Seven to the 
nearest warranty gunsmith or to the Ilion Plant 
for correction, should be prepared by Marketing, 
with the assistance by Publice Relations and 
Legal. 
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